
Town of New Hope Annual Board Meeting 

Tuesday, April 20, 2021 – 7:00 p.m. 

North New Hope Church, 845 County Road T North 

 

 

Board members present: Chair Dan Zaborowski, Supervisor Timm Raddatz, Clerk Todd 

Knepfel, Treasurer Dorene Stolpa.  Also Present: Al Suehring, George Guyant, and Tony 

Kostuch. 

 

1. Call to order. 

Chairman Zaborowski called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. He opened the meeting 

leading us in the pledge of allegiance. 

 

2. Review/Approval of minutes. 

The minutes of the last monthly meeting were read by Clerk Knepfel. Al Suehring moved 

to approve the minutes as presented, seconded by George Guyant. Motion carried. 

 

3. Reading of the last annual meeting minutes. 

Clerk Knepfel read the minutes. Al Suerhing moved to accept the minutes. George 

Guyant seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

4. Reading of the town’s financial report. 

Clerk Knepfel read the town financial report. No questions or statements were 

expressed. George Guyant moved to accept the minutes as read. Tony Kostuch 

seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 

5. Persons who wish to address the Board. 

Chairman Zaborowski discussed the Harters proposal to pick up trash and recyclables in 

the township starting in 2022. Several people had questions and comments. Rolling Hills 

bridge repair was also mentioned. There were no further issues or comments. 

 

6. Adjournment.  

Al Suerhing moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:28 p.m., George Guyant seconded the 

motion. Motion carried.  


